
AGENDA ITEM 10.ix 

Item 10 - Question Time 

 

To the Leader of the Council  

“What work is being undertaken to prepare for the ban on parking on pavements as 
contained in the Transport (Scotland) Bill?” 

 
Response to Mr R MacWilliam 

The Council is waiting for further information from the Scottish Government on their 
detailed standards and guidance which they will produce for local authorities to 
enable a consistent approach in how the new parking restrictions will be enforced.  
In the meantime, obstruction of pavements continues to be a matter for Police 
Scotland who are still responsible for reportable traffic offences on all roads such as 
dangerous parking or obstruction. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


